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Freedom of Information request reference number:  7838.1 
 
Date of response: 20 September 2023 
 
Request: 
Ballymore (Edgware) Ltd together with TFL will be submitting to Barnet council a planning 
application for new bus facilities, shopping, large housing development including many high 
rise blocks as well as other uses. It is now called Broadwalk. 

1. has LFB received any documents relating to the development proposal either from 
Ballymore, TFL or Barnet council 

2. Has LFB given advice to Ballymore; TFL. if so please can we have a copy of this advice 
3. Has Barnet council asked LFB for any comments, observations. If yes please can we 

have a copy 
4. Has LFB responded to Barnet council with comments. If so please can we have a copy. 

 
Response: 
Please see my response to your queries in turn below:  
 

1. has LFB received any documents relating to the development proposal either 
from Ballymore, TFL or Barnet council 
 

In April 2023 LFB received correspondence from Barnet council about the planning 
application. A copy of the letter is attached. Personal data has been removed from the NOD 
document under section 40 of the FOIA –Personal Information. 
 

2. Has LFB given advice to Ballymore; TFL. if so please can we have a copy of 
this advice 

We do not hold any further correspondence regarding this planning application or any 
communication with Ballymore or TFL.  
 

3. Has Barnet council asked LFB for any comments, observations. If yes please 
can we have a copy 

As per the letter attached, we were advised we could make comments via the planning 
application website. To date no comments have been logged by LFB. 
 

4. Has LFB responded to Barnet council with comments. If so please can we 
have a copy. 
As above  

 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
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I hope you find this information of use.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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